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End of Life (EOL) Notice 
10th August 2020 

To our Valued Customers: 

Unfortunately, due to component, regulatory and supply chain issues for Laird Connectivity’s ProFLEX family of 
DVKs, modules and ModFLEX packaged gateways, we are implementing End of Life (EOL) notice for the 
following part numbers listed below. Laird Connectivity is committed to long term supply and support of our 
industrial products and is offering a Last Time Buy (LTB) opportunity, as outlined in this document. 

Discontinued  Description Possible Alternative 

450-0075 ProFLEX01-R2 PCB Inverted F Antenna 451-00001 or  
453-00020R 

450-0076 ProFLEX01-R2 U.FL Connector 451-00002 or  
453-00021R 

450-0101 ModFLEX Mini Gateway Ethernet (MGE)  

450-0102 ModFLEX Mini Gateway USB (MGU)  

450-0112 ModFLEX Mini Gateway USB (MGU) - Custom Variant  

450-0142 ModFLEX Mini Gateway USB (MGU) – Custom Variant  

450-0139 RF Module - ProFLEX01-R2 – Custom Variant 451-00001 

450-0140 RF Module - ProFLEX01-R2 – Custom Variant 451-00002 

450-0004 ProFLEX Development Kit 455-00001 

450-0035 ProFLEX01-SOC PCB Inverted F Antenna  

450-0044 ProFLEX01-SOC with U.FL Connector  

450-0058 ProFLEX Arduino Shield  

 

The LTB purchase orders must be placed by January 29th, 2021. Last time buy purchase orders are non-
cancellable, non-returnable (NCNR) and all units must be shipped from Laird by December 30th, 2021.   

NOTE - If you purchase through one of our distribution partners, please ensure the purchase orders are 
sent to them by January 14th so they in turn can place the relevant orders with us by January 29th. 

For customers considering upgrading from the ProFLEX01-R2 to newer silicon, Laird Connectivity has a possible 
hardware option utilizing the BL654 and BL654PA Series of modules based on Nordic Semiconductor’s 
nRF52840 silicon, which can support 802.15.4. The software implementation and custom FLEXConnect offerings 
would need to be implemented via Laird Connectivity’s Design Services team, as part of an NRE development 
engagement.  

We apologize for any inconvenience that this may cause. If you have any questions, please call your normal sales 
representative or sales@lairdconnect.com or one of our regional contact numbers below. 

Sincerely, 

 

Jonathan Kaye 
Senior Director, Product Management 
Laird Connectivity  

mailto:sales@lairdconnect.com

